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. ' EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

El Dorado Trail Closure is unacceptable 
I message 

greg@porter.bz <greg@porter.bz> Mon, Apr 21, 2014 at 11:57 AM 
To: bosfour@edcgov.us, edc.cob@edcgov.us 

I do not want the El Dorado trail closed for excursion trains. This corridor was purchased with 
public money for public use! If we can't share the public assets, we need to start a new 
conversation. Closing the trail access is unacceptable! 

Greg Porter 
greg@porter.bz 
Dudley Dr., Rescue, CA 
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